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Test drive a Lincoln to support Bethell

	Bethell Hospice Foundation needs help, and it will take only 15 minutes of someone's time.

For every person who test drives a Lincoln this Saturday (Sept. 16) at Fines Ford Lincoln (10 Simona Dr., Bolton) between 10 a.m.,

and 4 p.m., Lincoln Canada will donate $50 to the Bethell Hospice Foundation. If 150 people are out to test drive, that can earn

$7,500 for the Foundation.

It will only take 15 minutes (maximum), and there's even a free food, courtesy of Bob Fines and the Palgrave Rotary Food truck.

The only rules are that the driver must be 18 or older with a valid driver's licence, and there can be only one donation made by

Lincoln Canada per address. Pre-registration is available online at www.lincolndriventogive.ca/en/bethellhospicedriventogive

Pre-registration is not mandatory, but is encouraged to make the test drive process as quick and easy as possible.
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